
Subject: Re: Gcc compile option proposal
Posted by dolik.rce on Thu, 14 Feb 2013 20:52:25 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Didier wrote on Thu, 14 February 2013 21:10Quote: theide nearly halts just from parsing all the
output
That's why -Wall may not be such a good idea.This happens to me on default setting WITHOUT
-Wall... 

Quote:...and inside 3rd party sources...
Even fixing only the U++ sources would be great improvement. I don't really care about how many
warnings is in sources of plugin/* packages. What drives me mad is the warnings that come from
the headers that I include in my package, because they are making it harder to notice warnings
regarding my code. I believe (but I might be wrong) that there will not be many warnings in the 3rd
party headers, at least compared to U++ headers (because there is so many of them in single
compilation unit, esp. with BLITZ).

I am well aware that this discussion happened already many times on this forum and that nothing
will probably happen this time as ussualy... but I have to at least try to convince you  

Honza
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